
In 2012 an Archaeological dig was started by Seven Generations Charter School by           

Ryan Loughren, a teacher at the local Charter School.  Ryan took several students to dig 

south of the kitchen and exposed important walls to a building.  

Seven Generations Charter School begins      
Archaeological dig  at the 1803 House 


